
Audiology Australia's Code of Ethics and Code of Conduct indicates that members should 

avoid any 'actual, perceived or potential conflict of interest' and therefore should disclose 

financial relationships with hearing aid manufacturers that could be considered a conflict in 

the prescription and fitting of hearing aids. 

 


